
Sedgwick Elementary
WINTER CONCERT

and

Community
SING-a-LONG

Sedgwick Elementary School will add to its annual Winter Concert 
by hosting a Community Sing-a-Long to the program after the 
students perform. Come hear the students sing and then join in 
the Community Sing-a-Long featuring some old favorites. Help 

build our community by joining in the spirit of the season. 
Refreshments will be served after the concert. If you’d like to 
contribute a refreshment, contact Margaret Bixby@359-5002.

Concert/Sing-a-Long
Tuesday, December 14 6 PM
Sedgwick Elementary School


